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CYBERSECURITY INCIDENT

The Board of Directors (“Board”) of Uni-Asia Group Limited (the “Company”, and together with its
subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to announce that a member of the Group has encountered a cybersecurity
incident, where its information technology server has been hacked (the “Incident”). An unknown party has
gained unauthorised access to the server which has resulted in the member of the Group being unable to
access its data housed in the server.

The member of the Group’s information technology functions are outsourced to an external vendor (the
“Wendor”). The Group has activated its Incident Response Plan and is currently working with the Vendor to
identify, contain and address the Incident and restore access to the data. The Company is currently unable
to provide an accurate assessment on the impact of the Incident on the Group’s business operations.

The Company is currently assessing the situation and investigations are ongoing. The Company will provide
further updates if there are any new material developments relating to the Incident.
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